
DATE:  March 18, 2025

TOPIC: Todd Hall’s First Grade Classroom Furniture Replacement

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Background:

The Board of Education approves purchases over $10,000.

According to the Board-approved Facilities Plan, First Grade’s classroom furniture will be replaced during the 

summer of 2025. Administration and the First Grade Team created a mock up classroom using furniture 

from other updated classrooms throughout the District. The quote and drawings are attached.

Fiscal Impact:

$ 97,095.49

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of

Education to approve this quote from Interiors for Business, Inc. for First Grade’s Classroom 

Furniture in the amount of $ 97,095.49 to be installed during Summer 2025.
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